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Reference:   FOI.12510.23 

Subject:    Plastibell circumcision 

Date of Request: 23 August 2023 

 

Requested: 
 

I would be grateful if you could provide me with Hywel Dda University Health Board leaflet on infant 
(new born) Plastibell Circumcision for Religious and Cultural reasons for Freedom of Information 
request. 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) regrets to inform you that it does not hold the information 
requested. The UHB does not offer circumcision for cultural or religious reasons. Instead, all 
circumcisions undertaken are for medical reasons. 
 

 


